
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

National Service Scheme 
Report on  

“Cleanliness Drive at Ghat No.21 
                                                 15th January, 2023    

 

On 15th January, 2023 at 9:30 am the NSS unit of SLC organised a 

cleanliness drive at GHAT NO.21 of the Yamuna River. The NSS unit 

adopted the GHAT NO.21 so it is our responsibility to maintain it and 

clean it.   

NSS volunteers cleaned the ghat and collected the waste in garbage 

bags and disposed the waste. Cleanliness promotes healthy 

environment. It was important to clean the ghat because our river is 

the main water supply for poor peoples & others. So, it was 

important to clean the river. Cleaning the ghat is important to obtain 

clean environment, reduces pollution and gives natural fresh air at 

ghat.  

5 volunteers participated in this event. 

  

  



 

  

 



 

 

 

 


